
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 13, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00 pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00 pm  
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY: 
  

Happy Birthday! 
Hunter Bucy – October 17th  

 
Happy Anniversary! 
Gary & Julie Bomar – October 15th  
  

LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Kathy & Chip, Whitney, Don & Cheryl, Nicki & 
her husband, Jodi, Claudia, Lauren, Vicky & Ty, 
Polly, Chad, Abby. All those affected by the 
floods in North Carolina. All young people and 
teachers. Praise for Steve Lucks and Joyce! 

2024 ELDERS: 
Marie Crawford, Rod Hardy, Elizabeth Mills, 
Galen Riggs, Alex Slagle, Joy Wilker, and 
Sandra Young 
  

HAVE AN URGENT PRAYER REQUEST? 
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938 

 

“Glorify Thy Name” #29 

Romans 11 
 

 

“All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name” #97 
 

John 14:2-3 

“Open My Eyes That I May See” #381 
 

Mark 8:22-9:1 
 

“Preaching Mark: The Half-Time Speech”  
 

“Jesus is Lord of All” #359 
 

 

“When We All Get to Heaven” 542



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Please check Jenkins Central each week!  

The Bulletin Board outside the church offices posts important 

information, signups, needs, and fun stuff important to the church! 
 

Fish Fry Donation Sign-ups 

The Fish Fry is on Saturday, Nov. 2nd. Please sign up by Oct. 20th if you wish to donate 

supplies or desserts. Let’s make this year a great one! 

 

 

  

This Saturday, October 19th | 6:30 PM 

 

Gather around the fire and enjoy an evening and food and fellowship! 

 

Bring whatever hotdogs, condiments, fixings, and sides you like. 

The church will provide drinks.  

 

Thank you to the Strassers and Bowers for welcoming us as we feast! 

  

Are you a veteran in need? 
 

Quilts of Valor is a nonprofit that aims 

to cover Service Members and 

Veterans touched by war with 

comforting and healing quilts. These 

quilts are awarded at an intimate 

ceremony later this year. 

 

Please contact Lisa Sutherland for 

more information. 

  

Do you know a family or individual who could 

use a show of love this holiday season?  

 

We will partner with Nolensville Food Pantry to 

get food that is needed for any family in the 

community who might be struggling to make 

ends meet.  

 

Please let Jackie or Bro. Jason know if you are 

aware of a family and we will make sure that 

good holiday food will be no issue! 

 


